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Lou Mansolillo

From: Charles Lena <charleslena1963@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 5:55 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H-7015 supporting bill as drafted 

To the Speaker of the House  
My name is Charles Lena and I’m a licensed journeyman wireman electrician here in the state of Rhode Island. I stand in 
support of qualified persons preforming solar and all electrical installations. The National Electrcal code exists to protect 
life first , then property. I respectfully ask that this not be undermined for the sake of greed .  For this reason I ask that 
the bill H-7015 be passed as drafted .  
  
Thankyou for time .  
Sent from my iPhone 


